
Do you wonder at times if you are being called  
by God to a new mission or a deeper  

commitment in your spiritual life? 
Walk in God’s Love—A Spiritual Journey, is an opportunity for 

groups of four to six people to gather during Lent and listen to how 
the Spirit may be speaking in their lives. This four-session process, 
created out of the experience and expertise of the Sisters of Saint 

Benedict, provides for guided reflection and mutual sharing.

If you are interested in learning more,  
please call Sister Julie Schleper, 320-363-8925,  

or e-mail jschleper@csbsju.edu.
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